
Ottawa, 30th Dedember, 1909.

I enclose herewith for your information copy of a circular
sir,

letter issues by the Department on the 21st November calling

for a statement U xxxing the kind and quantities of supplies

received this year at the different agencies from the Departn

ment's ware-house at Winnipeg. All the returns asked for have

not been received and the attention of the Agents is being

called to the matter.

WenFening out the circular it was intended to forward

you a copy, but it is possible you may not have received one.

I shall be glad if you will kindly forward to the Department

at your early convenient a statement relating to the Bile

 Grois Agency such as asked for in the circular in question.

Your obedier

V. M. Graham, Esq.
Inspector of Indian Agencies,

Balcarres, Saak.
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